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 Title:  Issue  regarding  flying  of  an  unidentified  object  in  various  part  of  Kerala.

 SHRI  MULLAPPALLY  RAMCHANDRAN  (VADAKARA):  Sir,  I  wish  to  bring  to  the  attention  of  this  august  House  a  phenomenon  that  has  caused  great
 fear  and  anxiety  in  the  minds  of  the  people  of  Kerala.

 An  unidentified  flying  object  in  the  form  of  a  fire  ball  is  said  to  have  been  sighted  in  various  parts  of  Kerala  on  the  night  on  27  February,  2015.  This
 unusual  phenomenon  was  widely  reported  by  the  visual  and  print  media  including  mainstream  newspapers.

 The  locals  said  they  felt  tremors  and  witnessed  sounds  with  the  passing  of  the  ‘object’.

 There  are  evidences  of  impact  seen  at  various  spots  which  have  left  signs  of  fire.

 Reports  assume  it  to  be  meteorites  or  unidentified  flying  objects.  The  common  people  are  in  panic,  not  knowing  the  actual  facts.  The  scientific
 community  in  Kerala  is  also  seized  of  the  happening,  but  a  scientific  explanation  is  still  awaited.

 Under  the  circumstances,  I  urge  upon  the  Ministry  of  Science  and  Technology  to  ascertain  the  facts  and  come  out  with  the  actual  finding  at  the
 earliest.


